
Untitled 
From: Benson, Amy 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 4:33 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: PTO Based in Boise, Idaho 

I understand that PTO is currently evaluating sites for satellite offices and I just 
would like to urge you to consider putting a satellite office in Boise, Idaho. As a 
federal employee based in Boise, I can attest to the high level of innovation 
occurring in Boise. It wouldn’t be a market one would typically think of but there 
is a great deal of science and technology professionals working in Idaho and 
constantly innovating and generating new companies. Boise is very centrally located 
in the northwest and has easy direct flight access to many other markets such as San 
Francisco, Denver, Portland, Seattle, and Salt Lake City. 

If I can provide any further perspective as a federal employee, please feel free to 
contact me. 

Many thanks, 
Amy 

Amy Benson 
Director, Boise Export Assistance Center 
U.S. Commercial Service 
U.S. Department of Commerce 
Tel: (208) 364-7791 Fax: (208) 334-2631 
http://export.gov/idaho/ 
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